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Upcoming School Events for  
September 

 

19th—PTA Meeting 7pm 
 

20th—Deadline Entry  - Major        
Show Swine Tags 

          - Lonesome Dove Fest  
          - HS VB @ A-T 5pm 
 

21st—HS Cross Country—UTSA 
 

23rd—JH VB @ Kenedy 5pm 
 

24th—HS VB vs Runge 5pm 
 

25th—Pizza Kit Orders Due 
 - District Plant Identification 
 

27th—HS VB @ Woodsboro 5pm 
 

29th—FFA Chicken BBQ  
          Fundraiser  
 

30th—Deadline for PTA Dues 
 - 9th—11th Grade Parent and 

Student informational    
 meeting 6pm 

Parent Portal Program 
Parents from grades PK-12th can now check their child’s grades 
and attendance online through the Parent Portal System.  If you 
are interested in participating, please come up to the school to 
receive your child’s Portal ID and instructions on setting up an  
account. 

Nordheim FFA 
Validation for the Nordheim FFA Livestock Show will be held on 
Saturday, October 05, 2013 from 8:00 a.m.—9:00 a.m. for all spe-
cies at the Nordheim Show Barn. 

PTA 
Come out and support Nordheim PTA by becoming a member. 
Membership dues are $6.50.  All dues must be turned into Valerie 
Gowens or Stephanie Rohan by September 30th.  The first meet-
ing of the year will be held on Thursday, September 19th in the 
Nordheim School Auditorium at 7pm.  Nordheim PTA would like to 
thank all the members for making this  organization successful.   

Mark Your Calendars 
Friday, September 6th the Nordheim 
School hosted a Grandparent’s Day 
luncheon.  We had a total of 61 
guests. The next luncheon will be held 
on Friday, November 22nd.  Hope to 
see you there! 

Lunch Money Now Program  
Lunch Money Now is a program that will permit parents to access 
their student’s cafeteria account via the Internet.  You can view 
the student’s balance, purchase history and make deposits using a 
credit/debit card.  You can also set up to receive an email warning 
when the account dips below a specified threshold.  You may go to 
our website under cafeteria for more information or contact the 
school.   

PSAT Sign Up 
The PSAT or Pre-SAT (college entrance test) will be given to the 
10th & 11th grade students that are interested in testing on 
Wednesday, October 16th and is free.  Sign up today for the 
PSAT in Mrs. Rohan’s office. 

Music Note 
HS Band 8th graders (new and old) 
will meet after school every Tuesday 
from 3:35pm to 4:35pm for their 
weekly tutorials. Others announced as 
needed. 

9th - 11th Grade Parent & Student Informational Meeting 
On Monday, September 30th there will be a meeting for 9th—
11th grade parents and students to discuss graduation plans and 
exit tests at 6pm in the auditorium.  Hope to see you there! 


